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STATEMENT REGARDING CLAIMS BY HOLLYWOOD HILLS 
REHABILITATION CENTER  

It is 100 percent the responsibility of health care professionals to preserve life by acting 
in the best interest of the health and well-being of their patients. Let’s be clear – this 
facility is located across the street from one of Florida’s largest hospitals, which never 
lost power and had fully operating facilities. The tragic and senseless loss at Hollywood 
Hills Rehabilitation Center is the subject of a criminal homicide investigation by law 
enforcement. 
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